
 

 

 

Guest Speaker: Joe Fahlman 

8.31.2014 

starting point 

Our next Starting Point class will be on September 14th. This is a great 

opportunity to find out who we are as a church, and to find out what your 

next step should be. This is also the class to come to if you are interested 

in finding out about church membership. Lunch and childcare are 

provided. Sign-up in the Come section of the Information Center. 

service time change 

Starting on September 14, the 9:15a service will start 15 minutes later, 

at 9:30a! 

connect fair 

On September 21st, we will be having a Connect Fair (think Grow 

Fair and Serve Fair combined)! This will be a great place to find out 

how you can get connected. You will have the chance to get info on 

serving opportunities in the different ministries here at Eastridge, 

as well as learn more about our community groups and find the 

right one for you! The Connect Fair will take place after each 

service. 

recycle your bulletin 

This is just a reminder that we re-use our bulletin skins each week.  

Please place them in the marked bins as  you leave today!  The black bins 

are for the bulletins only, no cups please! 

what’s happening               08.31.2014 

Starting Point       9.14 

Connect Fair       9.21 

Awana Start Date      9.24 

HS Backpacking Trip      10.9-12 

Youth Retreat       10.31-11.2 

 

upcoming events    


